
From: Kyle Scott <Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 21 November 2019 12:43 PM 
To: Chambers - Lee C <Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au>; Madeleine Tiedeman 
<Madeleine.Tiedeman@Ablawyers.com.au>; 'ldoust' <lisa.doust@stjames.net.au>; 'Brent Ferguson' 
<Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; 'Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au' <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au>; 
'Michael Pegg' <peggms24@gmail.com>; 'Natalie Dabarera' 
<Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au>; 'Michael Robson' <mrobson@asu.asn.au>; 
'JNucifora@asu.asn.au' <JNucifora@asu.asn.au>; Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; 'Rachel 
Liebhaber' <rachell@hsu.net.au>; 'Stephen Bull' <Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2018/26 - Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 
2010  
 
Dear Associate, 
 

We refer to your emails below. 

 
There is nothing in the draft Report that our clients have identified as being inaccurate, 

and we confirm that the Report accurately conveys our clients’ position. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Kyle Scott 
Associate Director 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

Newcastle Office: Suite 402, Level 4, Watt Street Commercial Centre 

45 Watt Street, Newcastle NSW 2300 
   

Dir: +612 4989 1010 | Mob: 0422 286 133 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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